
From: Helen Rengert
To: HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Cawston Road
Date: 21 March 2019 10:26:21

To whom it may concern

We travel twice daily plus, through Cawston. The buses have trouble using the narrow
village roads, weak bridges and very tight corners. It will be a logistical problem if large
construction traffic also joined this route. Young children and vulnerable people use the
amenities all through the day.

This will cause devastation to local businesses, local people, local users of the road system
such as myself. Also those seeking peace and comfort at the road side graveyard at their
time of deep need.

Please reconsider your route with immediate effect.

Yours Sincerely
Revd Helen Rengert 

Revd Helen Rengert BSc MA 
Team Vicar Reepham and Wensum Valley Team Ministry 
Young Vocations and Vocations adviser
The Bircham Centre 
Market Place 
Reepham 
NR10 4JJ 
01603-871263

The Revd ​ Helen Rengert 
Young Vocations Champion, Diocese of Norwich
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